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Dear Sir Arthur Currie -

For the past two or three weeks we have 
been troubled at night by a noise which I thought atfirst 
came from the Power House of the University but which I 
now understand is caused by a fan which has been installed 
in one of the rooms of the Biological Building just 
across the roadway from this College. The noise does not 
trouble us much during the day but the fan is kept running 
all night and the window of the
open with the result that it is very difficult indeed to 
obtain sleep.
accustomed to the noise but on the contrary, it is getting 
on our nerves and has really become almost intolerable.

I am very reluctant to trouble you but 
would feel greatly obliged if the fan could be removed to 
a room at the other side of the Building or if some other 
arrangement could be made• Until this is done I would 
appreciate it very much if the fan could be shut off between 
say 11.30 and 2 o’clock at night so that we might have a 
change to get to sleep.

room seems to be left

I had hoped that we would in time become

Thanking you in anticipation,

Faithfully yours,
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